
Week 5 Term 3 2021

Kia ora parents, caregivers & whānau,

We hope you are all doing well in your bubbles! 

I'm sure the news of this lockdown has brought with it many different feelings for us adults and our
children. For some, lockdowns are a time to slowdown and enjoy a different pace of life with family.
For others, it can feel quite isolating and unsettling as we navigate the different challenges that
may arise. Let's remember to reach out and connect (virtually) with family and friends and show
our support for each other during this time.

With lockdowns, the rescheduling or cancellation of trips and events that were previously planned
are unfortunately inevitable. Over the coming weeks, we will keep you up to date with which events
have had to be cancelled, and which can be rescheduled to a later date. 

Over the last week, Ms Mudhan and I have been able to virtually walk around the school and visit
the different classrooms via Zoom, SeeSaw and Schoology. I have been very impressed by the
amazing learning going on in each of our classes and seeing how engaged our students are. I'd like
to say a huge thank you to all of the Mums and Dads out there for helping your kids with their
learning. It's not always easy teaching your own kids, and it gives me a deep appreciate of how
incredible our teachers are. Parents, we appreciate the way you are juggling things at this time to
support your children learning from home! 

Several children from our campus have celebrated lockdown birthdays over the last week or so. An
extra special Happy Birthday from us this year. We hope you had a fun time celebrating with your
families! 

I've collected a small sample of photos from each of our classes at school to give you an insight into
what has been happening in their online learning programmes - hope you enjoy!

Keep up the great work, everyone! 

Kia kaha

Jonathan McPhail
Assistant Campus Lead
Golflands Junior Years 
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Lockdown Birthday Shoutouts!
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In Week 3, our school celebrated Hosanna Week. The focus this year was on 'secret acts of service'
based on John 15:12-13. Our students were invited to experience different events and activities
throughout the week relating to the theme. Thank you parents and teachers for putting on a
fantastic week for our students! 

Verse of the Week:
This is my commandment: Love each other just as I have loved you. 
There is no greater love than to lay down one's life for one's friends.

John 15:12-13
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Year 0/1 
Welcome back to Term 3! 

This week we have been sharing and writing about our
wonderful holiday experiences. Our focus this term is "God
calls us to serve".

In Bible we are currently learning about the Fruits of the
Spirit and how we can use the Fruits of the Spirit to serve
others. In Inquiry we are focusing on "The Living World" and
we are very excited to be learning about Bees. We look
forward to exploring the different roles bees have within a
hive, how bees make honey, how bees interact with their
environment and why bees are important. 

Term 3 is going to be a fantastic term filled with lots of rich
learning, we can't wait! 

Year 2 
It’s great to see all of our Shining Stars again after the
holidays! 

We are excited about the term ahead. Our theme this
term is 'Community' which we will explore in number
of subject areas. 

In Science, we will be learning about the Living World
where we will explore and learn about Rocky Shore
communities. 

We have an exciting trip planned to Kelly Tarlton’s
later in the term which we are really looking forward
to.
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Congratulations to
Mr Caetano and his
wife on the arrival
of their baby boy,

Kiyaan! 

Newest member of
the Forest Team!
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